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VASALOPPET

INFORMATION: The start of Nattvasan 45 will be moved

It's almost time for your race in forefathers' tracks; a warm welcome to Nattvasan 45! The mild and
snowless winter has had consequences for Vasaloppet's Winter Week and we want to inform you that the
start of Nattvasan 45 will be moved from Oxberg to Evertsberg. This is so we can focus our snow work
along the classic Vasaloppet track and prioritize our efforts there. As a consequence, Nattvasan 45 will
be 43 km long this year instead of 45 km. Of course the race will still be part of Vasaloppstrippeln 45 for

2020 and En Svensk Klassiker Halva.

What does this mean for me?

The Start

Train and prepare as planned! The joint start for all teams will be at 20:00 on Friday, February 28. The
start is divided into three start groups and group assignment is based on the estimated finishing time
you entered when registering. You'll be able to enter the start area from 18:30 and on. Be there no later
than 19:45. The cut-off times for the race remain the same.

Busses to the start

Those who have booked a bus to the start in Oxberg will get on as planned and be transported directly to
the new start in Evertsberg. Those who haven't booked a bus yet are advised to do so soon in order to
conveniently get to the start. The price is the same as before and as usual it's cheaper to buy the ticket in

advance at vasaloppet.se but you can also buy your ticket on location.

Busses to the Evertsberg start in Nattvasan 45 will depart from Mora and Sélen at 18:00 according to the
same timetable as before.

See the timetable here and book your bus ticket here

Parking
There is limited parking available in Evertsberg. If you're driving to the start, go directly to the new start in
Evertsberg and park there. After the finish in Mora there will be busses running back to Evertsberg.

Number bib and chip

We encourage you and other participants to collect your number bibs at the number bib distribution in
Sédlen or Mora. On Friday, February 28 the number bib distribution in Mora is open 10:00-19:00 and in
Sdlen 06:00—-21:00. But you can collect your number bib as early as Sunday, February 23. If necessary
you can also collect your number bib directly at the Evertsberg start (opening at 18:00) shortly before you
start the race.

See opening hours for number bib distribution here

Once more, a warm welcome to Vasaloppet's Winter Week 2020 and good luck!


https://www.vasaloppet.se/en/winter/bus/
https://www.vasaloppet.se/en/programme/opening-hours/

